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From: Carl Munson
To: Elisa Rodriguez
Subject: Re: Variance Application
Date: Thursday, March 13, 2025 11:53:17 AM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Hi,
Wendy and I just returned from down south.
The dates on many of the documents need to be changed.
Who do you recommend as a sign painter, if anyone?
Thanks,
Carl

On Fri, Jan 17, 2025 at 3:52 PM Elisa Rodriguez <ERodriguez@medical-lake.org> wrote:

Dear Mr. Munson,

 

Please find an attached letter deeming your application complete. In the letter you will find
instructions for providing the public notices required for a public hearing. These steps have
strict timelines, so please review them as soon as possible. Missing a deadline may require
the hearing to be moved back. The hearing date is Wednesday, February 19, 2025, at 10:00
a.m. at Medical Lake City Hall.

 

Please don’t hesitate to ask any questions.

 

Thank you,

 

Elisa Rodriguez

City Planner

Medical Lake

509-565-5019

 

https://mail-cloudstation-us-west-2.prod.hydra.sophos.com/mail/api/xgemail/smart-banner/bb191e68ffb537887a63f2577963d0f6
https://mail-cloudstation-us-west-2.prod.hydra.sophos.com/mail/api/xgemail/smart-banner/d521878d4941d39f065f0e3046fb6c14
mailto:carljonmunson@gmail.com
mailto:ERodriguez@medical-lake.org
mailto:ERodriguez@medical-lake.org

